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    Learn about how  
    MINNESOTA VOTES ON SUPER TUESDAY!  

League of Women Voters of St. Paul and League of Women Voters Minneapolis  

Invite You to a Special Event to Get Ready for the Minnesota Presidential Primary  
 

As Minnesota switches from a caucus system to a primary system for the Presidential election, the 
League is working to ensure the all voters have an opportunity to learn the ins and outs the new 
system. Michael Wall, of the Minnesota Secretary of State’s Office, will lead the information 
session. You’ll learn about the new ballot and get informed for the primary vote on Tuesday, March 
3, 2020, the first presidential nominating primary in nearly three decades.  

 

WHO | YOU! Bring a friend, and learn from Voter Outreach Specialist Michael Wall of the Office of 

the Minnesota Secretary of State  

WHEN | Tuesday, January 21, 2020, 6:30 pm - 8:00 pm 

WHERE | Saint Paul Neighborhood Network, 550 Vandalia Street, Saint Paul, MN 55106.  The 

program will be cablecast live on SPNN channel 19, and MTN channel 16. 

COST | This event is free! 

REGISTRATION | Registration is not required but it is appreciated. Visit www.lwvsp.org to register. 

This program is designed to inform the local voting public on issues relevant to our city and its 
residents and is sponsored by LWV St. Paul and LWV Minneapolis, with support from SPNN. 

 

The Leagues of Women Voters of St. Paul (www.lwvsp.org) and Minneapolis (www.lwvmn.org/
minneapolis) are celebrating their 100th year in 2019. We are dedicated to informed and active 
participation of citizens in government and are nonprofit, nonpartisan organizations that neither 
support nor oppose political parties or candidates. 


